
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I write this brief message, as a small-scale electronics manufacturer, to express my complete 

support for ‘Right to Repair’ legislation in Australia. Anything that a person has purchased 

legally should be theirs fully: to repair or modify as they see fit. 

Deliberate obfuscation of details required for repairing products is unsustainable, unethical and 

should be legislated against. Devices designed to be unrepairable benefit only the bottom line 

of the companies who make them, and they have no place in a just society. 

Sincerely, 

Oscar Walsh 

Veck Effects 


